
Making space for nature @                                  
The Memorial Recreation Ground 

 

This is part of the Management 

Plan we’ve agreed with the 

Parish Council to create wildlife 

friendly habitat and combat 

climate change at this 

greenspace 

Click here to find out more.  

The grass in the bottom corner is left unmown through the 

summer, so wildflowers can grow and set seed, and bees 

and butterflies can collect the nectar and pollen.   

Weedkiller is  no longer used to manage 

vegetation . 

New trees and shrubs  have been planted on the steep banks,  corners and 

margins of the field to create more  habitat for birds,  insects and other 

wildlife. 

https://addinghamenvironmentgroup.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/04/WFA8_9_10_Memorial-Rec_Online_poster_management-plan_FINAL.pdf

